
Please info below regarding funding opportunity:  

We have extended the application deadline for the Student Wellness Advocacy 

Group applications.  Those eligible to apply to become an Arkansas 

Department of Health School Health Services Student Wellness Advocacy Group 

(SWAG) are: 

·         Any non-profit, junior high or high school (grades 7-12) that does not 

currently have a Project Prevention Youth Coalition (PPYC). 

·         Any non-profit, charter junior high or high school (grades 7-12) that does 

not currently have a Project Prevention Youth Coalition (PPYC). 

·         Any non-profit, juvenile detention facility (grades 7-12) that does not 

currently have a Project Prevention Youth Coalition (PPYC). 

This is a $2,000 funding opportunity to start a youth council for wellness at schools 

this school year!   

This funding will be in the form of a competitive bid.  The first 24 eligible 

applicants to submit their competitive bid to ADH will be selected to participate 

in SWAG. Applications must be submitted electronically to 

nichole.brewer@arkansas.gov  by 2:00pm November 2, 2018.    

Questions will be referred to the Arkansas Department of Health Contract 

Support Office.  The link below has the information on the Healthy Arkansas 

website.  We hope that you will share this opportunity with schools and contacts 

across the state to ensure no interested school misses this great opportunity to 

apply for a local SWAG Chapter. 

https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/programs-services/topics/grant-and-bid-

opportunities 
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